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Alcohol consumption in Vancouver parks 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

In follow up to a question that was raised in Council earlier this week, the Provincial Government has 
introduced a bill at first reading that would amend the Liquor Control and Licensing Act to extend 
jurisdiction to the Park Board to permit publ ic consumption of alcohol in designated areas. 

The bill remains subject to debate and approval by the Legislature. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded t raditional territories of t he 
xwma8Nl!Weam (Musqueam), liID!ZllJvu 7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




